
 
 

 

QUOTATION FOR 

 

2024 TREE MAINTENANCE AND REMOVAL QUOTATION 
 

 in the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake 
 

 Sealed quotations, properly marked as to contents, will be received by the office of the 
Clerk, Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake, 1593 Four Mile Creek Road, P.O. Box 100, Virgil, 
Ontario until 2:00 p.m. local time on: 

 

Monday, January 22, 2024 

  

The work is to consist of, but it is not limited to, as follows: 

• Tree maintenance and removal in various locations in the Town of 
Niagara-on-the-Lake with the use of various machinery and equipment.   

 

Plans, Specifications and Form of Quotation may be obtained starting Monday, January 
8, 2024 from the bids and tenders e-procurement web site. 

  

The lowest or any quotation not necessarily accepted. 

Town Clerk 

Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake 

1593 Four Mile Creek Road, P.O. Box 100 

Virgil, Ontario 
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